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Commandant’s Message 
October 2004 
 
The summer is over and we approach fall; will it be a 
wet season as the summer was?  Only time will tell as 
we look forward to the holidays.  The next holiday that 
we will celebrate will be Columbus Day on the 11th. 

The first recorded celebration of Columbus Day in the 
United States took place on October 12, 1792. 
Organized by The Society of St. Tammany, also known 
as the Columbian Order, it commemorated the 300th 
anniversary of Columbus's landing.  

The 400th anniversary of the event, however, inspired 
the first official Columbus Day holiday in the United 
States. In 1892, President Benjamin Harrison, issued a 
proclamation urging Americans to mark the day. The 
public responded enthusiastically, organizing school 
programs, plays, and community festivities across the 
country.  

Over the following decades, the Knights of Columbus, 
an international Roman Catholic fraternal benefit 
society, lobbied state legislatures to declare October 12 
a legal holiday. Colorado was the first state to do so on 
April 1, 1907. New York declared Columbus Day a 
holiday in 1909 and on October 12, 1909, New York 
Governor Charles Evans Hughes led a parade that 
included the crews of two Italian ships, several Italian-
American societies, and legions of the Knights of 
Columbus. Since 1971 Columbus Day, designated as 
the second Monday in October, has been celebrated as 
a federal holiday. In many locations across the country 
Americans parade in commemoration of the day. 

No matter what you do to celebrate the holiday, 
remember that it was our beginning, and then later we 
became a nation.  It was that landing by Columbus and 
his men that brought us where we are today, a land of 
multi-cultured individuals.  Celebrate it as you would 
when you hear that someone is pregnant and going to 
give birth in several months, although it took almost 
300 years for our nation to give birth.   

 
God Bless & Semper Fi, 
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Trips:  
Well we had two trips and from what I was told 
everyone had a good time. I find it very rewarding 
and good for membership to do these things together 
as a family. We do many things together as a 
detachment such as our parades, honors, color guard 
ceremonies and much more, but it is always good to 
do something together and with our families. To all 
who have assisted me I thank you very much. 
Thanks to my committee head Dave Brimble and his 
wife Evelyn. They pitched in and did great a great 
job. 
 
Membership: 
We have been very active in getting new members 
and I thank all for that. We must also work on the 
members that we have lost and keep the active 
members we have. So again as always PLEASE 
check your anniversary date so you don’t expire! As 
our State Commandant has said, the cost of life 
memberships is going up so you might think about 
getting in before the increase. Besides you won’t 
have to worry ever again. See our paymaster or 
myself. If you want to set up a payment plan, you 
may. Also last meeting I gave out a directive form. 
The form’s purpose is for the member to have 
instructions for the detachment and any final orders 
you might have on file. Also there is a spot for 
anything you would like to give back to the 
detachment when the time comes. It can give you 
peace of mind to know we have your instructions to 
assist your family at their time of need. I will not be 
offended at all if any member would like to make me 
as their beneficiary. Uniforms!!!!!!!!!!!!!! Please see 
Tom Bishop, Tom Lynch or myself and we will help 
you with getting one together. Again, we have most 
of the items and you can pay as you go. 
 
Ball: 
John Cook has the seating set up, so see him and 
get your seat! As for a speaker, that person will be 
announced at our October meeting and the reason 
for this is that I do not have one, but some in mind. It 
will be held on 6 November 2004 at Paxon Hollow 
Country Club. As always music, good food and a 
good time! 
 
 
Picnic: 
By the time you receive this, the picnic will be history 
and I hope a success. I believe there is nothing better 
than a social relaxed function like a picnic to make 
new friends, meet your children, grandchildren, wife, 
husband and even your dog, if you want to bring him. 
The more we know about each other the better we 

work as a unit. I want to thank all of those in advance 
for all the help for getting this off the ground. Thanks 
to Tom Kerrigan for getting the place and 
coordinating with the Knights. I am glad that our 
brother Veterans’ organizations, The American 
Legion and the VFW have accepted our invite. 

 
Semper Fi! 
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Senior Vice 
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The Jr. Troop Handler sales volunteers have done an 
excellent job since June 12.  Our sales are exceeding 
last year’s level with two and a half months remaining 
on our schedule. Special thanks to these good 
citizens that show up each week: Bob Bunce, Gerry 
Powlus, Joe Hudson, Tony Fusto, Bill Nolan, Bob 
Spano, Steve Neri, Craig Allen, Mike Horne, Bernie 
McGinley, Stan Short, Paul Donohue and Tom 
McGovern. SORRY IF I MISSED ANYONE.  Others 
come when they can and we appreciate their efforts 
as well. 
 
The Marine Corps Birthday program ads are starting 
to come in.  These ads support the detachment's 
many programs.  If you have brought in ads in thes 
past or are a booster we would like to hear from you 
again this year.  Send ads to our address:  
Marine Corps League,  
General Smedley D. Butler Detachment 741 
P.O. Box 184,  
Newtown Sq. Pa 19073-0184 
ATTN: Earle Drake. 
 
The merchants and others that support us 
through their ads should be the first persons that 
we buy from when we need a product or service. 
 
Thank you. 
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Junior Vice 
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COMMANDANT’S REPORT 
October 2004 

 
See the Sr. Vice report in regards to the Washington, 
D. C. trip that was on August the 20th.  One of the 
many highlights of the trip was when Evelyn and 
Dave’s daughter, Sandi (our editor) and her family 
joined us at the Officers’ Mess for dinner and then at 
8th and I. 
 
On the 21st the Wagon was at the Kmart in 
Brookhaven. 
 
Sunday was the fundraiser for the Folsom Marines at 
the Bryan St. Pub. 
 
On the 28th the Wagon was at the Acme in Drexel 
Hill. 
 
Our staff meeting was held on the 31st where it was 
decided to dedicate our Marine Corps Ball to Ray 
Green in our program book. 
 
No wagon sales and a break from activities over the 
Labor Day weekend. 
 
Our general meeting was held on Tuesday, Sep 7th at 
1930. 
 
We had a great group of MCL and MCLA members at 
the Coatesville Hospital on the 11th, which Bob 
Matthews has orchestrated.  Great surprise and 
pleasure to see our friend and member, Al Yerger – 
get well soon. 
 
On Sunday the wagon was at the Delaware County 
Community College flea Market from 0700 – 1500.  
Nice weather and a good crowd helped to make it a 
successful day. 
 
National POW/MIA Recognition Day was the 14th and 
the MNCVA (MCL, VFW, & AL) joined to 
commemorate the service of our surviving POWs. 
 
Wednesday night, the 15th was the American Legion 
Installation Banquet at the Paxon Hollow Country 
Club.  Good luck to their new commander, Dennis 
Morsa. 
 
God Bless & Semper Fi 
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Members of the Detachment with the Jr. Troop Handler 
Wagon. Do you have some spare time to help with ticket 
sales too? Check the Detachment Events to see when and 
where we’ll be selling tickets. 
 

 
 
Members of the Detachment and Auxiliary at Coatesville VA 

Hospital picnic, September 11, 2004. 
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SEPTEMBER 
28 MCL Staff Meeting - 1930 
  
OCTOBER 
01-03 Dept of PA Fall Meeting at Plymouth Meeting 
02     USMC Medal of Honor Recipient Burial in 

Frankford - 1400 - Color Guard Requested 
02 Wagon Sales at Acme, Wayne 

8:30 AM - 4 PM 
03 Folsom VFW “Welcome Home” for Folsom 

Marines – 2PM – 5 PM 
05 General Meeting – K of C – 1930  
09 Wagon Sales at Pathmark, Folsom 

8:30 AM - 4 PM 
10 Clean Highway - Bishop Hollow Rd - 0900 
11     Springfield Library History Program on Gen. 

Butler by John J. V. Cook and Tom Tanner 
16     Wagon Sales at Pathmark, Brookhaven 

8:30 AM - 4 PM 
23 Wagon Sales at Shop Rite, West Chester 

8:30 AM - 4PM 
24 Beirut Memorial, Phila. - 10 AM 

Color Guard Requested 
24 Daylight Savings Time 
�
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OTHER VETERANS’ & FRATERNAL ORGANIZATIONS’  
MEETING SCHEDULES 
 
Regular Events 
AmVets: Harold P. Saks Post # 118 
211 N. Morton Ave., Morton, PA 19070  
Meetings the first Wednesday of every month at 2000. 
 
American Legion: Broomall Post # 805 
2340 West Chester Pike, Broomall, PA  
Meetings the second Wednesday of every month, at 
1930. 
 
Disabled American Veterans: Delaware County 
Chapter # 113 
Meetings are held at the AmVets Post in Morton, PA 
on the second Monday of every month at 2000. 
 
Vietnam Veterans of America, Chapter 67,  
2nd Thursday every month-1930-Catholic War 
Veterans Post 731, 920 West Chester Pike, 
Havertown, PA.�
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Delaware County Detachment 
Third Sunday of the month: Breakfast: 0800-1130, 
$5.00/person. Delaware County Detachment at 
detachment home, Upland, PA. Every Month 
except: June-July-August. 
 
M.O.D.D. “Devil Dogs” Triboro Pound # 19, 
Pack of Penna.  
Growls (meetings) are the second Wednesday of 
the month at 1930. Growls are held at the Herbert 
W. Best Post # 928, VFW. Located at MacDade 
Blvd & Kendron Avenue, Folsom, PA. 
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars: Broomall Post  
# 7390 
Meetings the second Thursday of the month at 
1930. Meetings are held at the Marple Twp. 
Municipal Building., Sproul & Springfield Roads, 
Broomall, PA. 
 
Knights Of Columbus: Mater Dei Council  
# 4129 
327 N. Newtown Street Rd., Newtown Square, PA. 
Meetings the first Thursday of the month at 2000. 
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FOLSOM MARINES 
coming home. 

 
 
Welcome Home party at the Folsom VFW #928 
on Sunday, October 3 from 2 – 5 PM.   
 

DONATIONS NEEDED 
 
Contact Bob Stanton at 610-521-1794 for 
information. 
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Members: 
Jim Alleva 
Bud Bruce 
Lou Di Santis 
Al Yerger 

Friends & Family Of 
Detachment: 
Emma Mummah 
John Moyse 

     
Please keep these members and family members 
in your prayers and make an effort to contact them 
and let them know you care. 
 
Please remember to notify Chaplain Chris Bush 
(610.353.5569) of an illness, or of a member or 
family member passing away. 
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    Here is the latest 
    scuttlebutt on the 
    Delco. Young 
    Marine Unit.  

 

 

Upcoming events: 
 
9/25  
We're sending a Color Guard to Aldan's Founder's 
Day Celebration. A few members of Rolling 
Thunder will be presenting a POW flag to fly at 
their Memorial Park.  
 
10/3 
Older YMs will be running in the "Scleroderma 
Walk-A-Thon". 
 
10/3 
Welcoming Home of our Folsom Marines 
 
10/8,9,10 
Camp out at French Creek 
 
10/16 & 17 
Camp out at the Roto Fest in West Chester 
 
11/19 
Tentative Recruit Graduation 
 
Semper Fi! 
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"We make a living by what we get; 
we make a life by what we give."  

 
--- Winston Churchill 

 
 

"A taxpayer is a person 
who works for the government  

without having to take the Civil Service exam." 
 

--- President Ronald Reagan 
 
 

~~~~submitted by Mike Horne 
 

 

The officers and members of the Detachment say, 
“Welcome to our new member!” 

 
                                

Ronald E. Miller 
1543 Ashby Rd.  
Paoli, Pa. 19301-2011          
610-993-9359      
 
Please add his name to your  
membership list.                 
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Don’t Forget….  
 

Adopt A Highway 
Highway Cleanup. 

 
Sunday, October 10, 2004, 0900 hours, 
Bishop Hollow Road, Newtown Square 
 
Call Dave Brimble at 610-356-0851 for 
additional information. Distinguished Marines 

 
After seven years of effort kicked off by a former 
Marine from Virginia, the U.S. Postal Service will 
issue a stamp next year honoring an icon of the 
Corps, Chesty Puller.  Retired Marine Major 
Jacques Loraine and his wife, former Marine Jay 
Loraine started organizing a petition drive in 1996.  
Loraine came to the idea for a stamp honoring 
Puller when he was looking through his stamp 
collection and realized that none of the U.S. 
stamps honored an individual Marine.  He never 
thought it really was going to happen, with the long 
delays and the put-offs. Even the Virginia General 
Assembly got involved, voting through a resolution 
backing the postage-stamp honor. 
 
In 1997, Loraine and his wife presented the Postal 
Service with a stack of petitions 63 inches tall, 
weighing 156 pounds and bearing 149,048 
signatures asking for the Puller stamp.  He didn’t 
trust the mail system and wanted to insure delivery 
and get a hand-receipt.  Loraine and his fellow 
Marines ended up getting more out of the Postal 
Service than they imagined. 
 
Sometime next year, the Postal Service will publish 
a “Distinguished Marines” block of stamps, 
featuring four Marine heroes: Puller, Lt. General 
John A. Lejeune, Sgt. Maj. Dan Daly, and Gunnery 
Sgt. John Basilone.  Commemorative stamps are 
issued only once and then not printed again. 
 
Based on an article….Potomac News & Manassas Journal 
Messenger….9-28-04 
 
---Submitted by John J. V. Cook 
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The influence of naval heritage is seen in many 
expressions that have entered the language in 
general.  Aboard a sailing ship, “aloof” referred to 
a specific order given to the helmsman, requiring 
him to steer the ship closer to the windward 
quarter or “luff”, thereby keeping the ship well 
away from a hazard, or dangerous shoreline, 
towards which it was being blown.  In its modern 
or familiar term, “aloof”, means staying clear of 
someone or something of which one is unsure or a 
little suspicious. 
 
Taken from an article…Swinging the Lead & Spiking his 
Guns….Castle Books 
 
---Submitted by John J. V. Cook 
 

 

 




